
Appendix 2  

 

From: J Hogg  

 Sent: 14 July 2021 09:04 

 To: Regulatory Services regulatoryservices@guildford.gov.uk 

 Subject: Consultation on gambling and sexual entertainment venues 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your hard work keeping local regulation of these matters in order. 

I have lived in Guildford for decades.  In the early 2000s, I led a loose coalition of church bodies who 

campaigned against the liberalisation of casinos and their presence in Guildford, which was a key issue 

in the development of the 2005 Gambling Act, on which I gave evidence to the parliamentary committee 

for pre-legislative scrutiny. 

I welcome the opportunity to contribute to this year’s consultation and review, locally. 

I speak for a wide range of church members who are all very committed to the health of the community 

in Guildford Borough. 

We do not see the need for any further changes to the current position, and especially, we would not 

wish to see any sexual entertainment venues opening in Guildford, as they are of no benefit to public 

health, in our view.  

Many thanks again for your work. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Jennifer Hogg 

Member of St Saviour’s Church 

Woodbridge Road 

Guildford 

GU1 4QD 
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